
From: denis wickenheiser  
Sent: Sunday, November 1, 2020 6:53 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: clerks@richmondhill.ca please pass to it 

 
 
  

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
I am the owner of 1213 - 9205 young st. 
I'm writing this message to tell you that I am not able to attend the meeting because I am living in Saskatoon. I 
am in opposition to the proposed Official Plan Amendment and Zoning By-law Amendment. I would like to 
have an ability to appeal. Also I wish to be notified of the decision.  
Thank you for your help! 
Sincerely, 
Denis Wickenheiser 
147 Goerzen Street 
Saskatoon SK S7K 6V6 
 


